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Wednesday	7	October	2020	

Dear	parents,		

I	am	delighted	to	share	with	you	that	Chesterfield	School	will	now	be	using	Seesaw	(http://seesaw.me),	a	secure	online	journal	
where	 children	 can	 document	 and	 reflect	 on	what	 they	 are	 learning	 in	 class.	 Your	 child	 will	 be	 able	 to	 add	 photos,	 videos,	
worksheets,	drawings	and	voice	recordings	to	their	Seesaw	journal.		

In	order	for	your	child	to	use	Seesaw,	the	app	needs	your	child’s	name	in	order	to	be	able	to	associate	work	like	their	photos,	
videos	or	voice	recordings	with	their	account.	Seesaw	only	uses	this	information	to	provide	the	service	and	doesn’t	advertise	in	
Seesaw,	create	profiles	of	 students,	or	 share	or	 sell	 your	child’s	personal	 information	or	 journal	 content.		You	can	 read	more	
about	their	strong	privacy	promises	here:	https://web.seesaw.me/privacy.		

You	will	soon	be	receiving	a	text	message	with	an	online	survey	form	where	you	can	give	consent	to	your	child	using	Seesaw.		
Alternatively,	there	is	a	permission	slip	attached	to	this	letter.		

In	 the	 event	of	 any	 form	of	 isolation	 and	 loss	 of	 learning	 caused	by	Coronavirus,	we	will	now	be	using	 Seesaw	 to	 support	
learning.	Over	the	next	week,	children	will	be	provided	with	a	personalised	QR	and	text	code	to	access	their	individual	Seesaw	
accounts	 where	 they	 can	 upload	work	 and	 complete	 activities	set	 by	 their	 teacher.	We	 think	 Seesaw	will	 be	 very	 helpful	 to	
families	who	are	engaged	in	remote	learning.	

Pupils	 can	 access	 their	 accounts	 via	 the	SeeSaw	app	 (free	 to	 download	 from	 the	 App	 Store	 or	 Google	 Play)	 or	 the	 desktop	
version	 at	web.seesaw.me.	 To	 access	 their	 account,	 children	will	 need	 to	 scan	 the	 QR	 code	 in	 the	 Seesaw	 app	 or	 input	 the	
personalised	text	code.	Please	ensure	that	your	child	does	not	share	their	personalised	QR	or	text	code	with	anyone	else.			
	
Please	contact	your	child’s	class	teacher	if	you	have	any	questions	about	Seesaw.		

We	hope	that	all	children	will	enjoy	using	Seesaw	to	document	and	share	their	learning	this	year.		

Thank	you	for	your	continued	support,		

Cristina	Jordan		

Deputy	Headteacher		

	

Seesaw	

Please	sign	below	and	return	the	form	to	the	class	teacher.		

	
I	give	consent	for	my	child,	listed	below,	to	use	Seesaw	for	class	activities.	
	
Child’s	Name:	____________________________	Class:	__________________	
	
Parent	Printed	Name:	_______________________	
	
Parent	Signature:	__________________________		Date:	_________________	
	


